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21st March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Easter Disco and Easter Raffle 
 

We are delighted to be holding our annual Easter discos in school on Monday 7th and 
Tuesday 8th April 2025. 

 
KS2 Children (Y3-Y6): Monday 7th April 1pm – 3:25pm 
 
KS1 Children (R-Y2): Tuesday 8th April 1pm – 3:25pm  
 
Your child’s disco day will be a non-uniform day so it will NOT be necessary for children to be 
changed for the disco.  

 
The cost of the disco will be £2.50 per child and will include a hot dog and a drink.  
 
Please pay for your child to attend via your ParentPay account by Thursday 3rd April.  
 
We also have many wonderful prizes up for grabs in our Big Easter Raffle. Attached are two 
strips of raffle tickets. Tickets are £1 per strip. Please make sure your child’s name is on the 
back of any strips before returning these to school with monies to be entered into the raffle 
draw.  
 
All money raised from our Easter events will support our school fund. 
 
Thank you in advance 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs F. Heslop 
Headteacher 
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